
 
 

 

CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
            

 Notification Date: October 1st, 2016 
Notification number: S201609003 

  To our valued customers:  
Effective on January 1st, 2017, Kingbright will introduce a change to its label in an effort to enhance the 
product traceability during material handling and manufacturing process, and more importantly, to align 
this new barcode label (see below) with industry accepted practices. The change shall be identified by 
the QC date code on the label as of the effective date. However, due to the safety inventory at 
Kingbright’s warehouse and at its authorized distributors, products shipped with older labels (before 
change) may be found within the shipping package(s) until the on-hand inventories are exhausted.  

 

 
 

Please contact your Kingbright Sales Representative for additional information regarding this change, 
or direct your email to Kingbright Quality Assurance Manager at Frankh@Kingbrightusa.com. We 
appreciate your business and look forward to your continuing supports.  

 
Sincerely,  
 

Frank Huang  
QA Manager 


